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SYNOPSIS To authorize the City Manager to enter into a contract 

with G & W Diesel for the refurbishing of one (1) 2003 
Pierce Dash Tiller Truck for the Littler Rock Fire 
Department (Truck 7 (Unit 03D099) Station 7: Markham 
Street and Elm Street). 
 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost for the repair is $612,387.50 and funds are 
allocated in a Little Rock Fire Department Short-Term 
Note Account No. 325519-F449003.  A 10% 
contingency amount of $61,238.75 is reserved for any 
unforeseen fees and/or parts and labor. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

G & W Diesel is the only authorized Pierce dealer in 
Central Arkansas.  The refurbishment process is 
determined to be a viable alternative to purchases of new 
vehicles for front-line fire unit assignment.  A 
contingency plan allows for any unforeseen fees and/or 
parts and labor. 
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